DEMS Hire Rapid Response Director
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MADISON -- Tuesday, the Democratic Party of Wisconsin announced the hiring of their new
Rapid Response Director, Kayla Anderson.

“We’re thrilled to bring Kayla Anderson on to our team,” said Democratic Party of Wisconsin
Executive Director Nellie Sires. “It's more important than ever to hold Wisconsin Republicans
accountable and highlight the tremendous work Democrats are doing to help families and small
businesses bounce back from this pandemic. With the addition of a rapid response director, we
look forward to building on our success in 2020 and electing Democrats up and down the ballot
in the coming cycles.”

Anderson was a member of the Democratic Governors Association communications staff during
the 2020 election cycle. Prior to that, she served on U.S. Senator Kirsten Gillibrand’s staff.




